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The Bias Education and Response Team, BERT, is seeking a student representative to join the team for the 2018/2019 Academic year.
Description & Eligibility
Applicants must have an interest in supporting an inclusive community.  Preference will be given to students who will be on campus for the full Academic Year. However, students who will be abroad one of the two semesters are still eligible.  
Commitment 
The BERT meets periodically throughout the academic year (a minimum of twice a semester) with an average of once per month.  Meetings are scheduled for one hour.
How to Apply
The application is attached on the following page. Completed applications must be submitted to the Vincent Stephens, Director, Popel Shaw Center for Race & Ethnicity by October 5, 2018. If you have any questions, please email Vincent Stephens at stephenv@dickinson.edu. 

Faculty and Staff who would like to recommend a student should contact Vincent Stephens at stephenv@dickinson.edu, highlighting the reason for their nomination.



Bias Education and Response Team 
Student Application 2018-2019 Academic Year



Name ___________________________________			Cell Phone # __________________
Email Address ___________________________	 		HUB # _______________________
Campus Address____________________________________________________________________
Major/Academic Interest ____________________________ 	Class Year ___________________
Please list all activities that you are involved in outside of the classroom such as clubs, sororities, fraternities, Teaching Assistant positions, sports, jobs, etc.
																																										
Please respond to the following question in half a page to a full page double-spaced:
1. Why are you interested in serving as a BERT member, and what do you believe is the value of having students participate on the BERT?

*This application and typed answers to the above question are due by April 16, 2018, to Vincent Stephens. You can e-mail the full thing to him at stephenv@dickinson.edu, or drop off the completed application at Landis House.
